
 
 

Inspection Services                                         Department of Urban Development   
Michael J. Nugent                                                                    Joseph E. Gray, Jr.  
Manager                                                                                                                                Director  

 
 
 
 

CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

 
October 10, 2000 
 
 
Alexander N Rozman 
100 Bower St 
Nashua, NH 03060 
 
RE: 1320 Forest Ave  
CBL: 292-D-003  
 
Dear Mr. Rozman: 
 

Certified Mail Receipt # 7099 3400 0019 5716 3121 
 
An evaluation of your property at 1320 Forest Ave. on  October 3, 2000 revealed that the 
subsurface waste disposal system at the above location is malfunctioning. This is a violation of 
Section 100.7 of the State Plumbing Code.  Attached is a list copy of the referenced Code section. 
 
This is a notice of violation pursuant to Section 113.2 of the Code. It is required that you connect 
to the municipal sewer system. This activity must occur within 30 days. A reinspection of the 
premises will occur on November 13, 2000 at which time compliance will be required. Failure to 
comply will result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel 
for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 1-15 of the Code and in 
Title 30-A M.R.S.A. ss 4452. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 874-8697, if you wish to discuss the matter or have any 
questions.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Arthur Rowe 
Code Enforcement Officer 
 
 
Dc/ar 

 
 

 


